What a year it has been in 5 Ruby!

With less than 3 short weeks to go, it is a time to reflect on the year that has been and be thankful for all the amazing 'Rubies' in our classroom. A FUN way we do this is to 'End the year with a BANG'! Each morning we pop a balloon and one person's name is inside. We celebrate this class member by writing them a special message on the whiteboard, which they get their photo taken with at the end of the day. They also get a special message written by every student that they will receive at the end of the year. The students LOVE it! They are so great at finding the positive in each and every classmate. I could not be more proud of them.



